
 

 

Poulton Lancelyn Primary School     
          

  
 

 

Dear Parents,                                                                  7th January 2019 

 

As part of our studies in Religious Education on Christianity the children in year 2 will be 

visiting Holy Trinity Church on Monday 21st January 2019. 

 

We will be looking at the features of a place of worship.  We will be walking to the church in 

the afternoon at 1:15pm and are asking for parent volunteers to walk there and back with us.  

If you are able to help, please indicate on the reply slip below.  Thank you for your support. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs Parkinson  Mrs Thompson 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

YEAR 2 – HOLY TRINITY – REPLY SLIP 

 

 

Childs Name ………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

I am able to help with the year 2 trip to Holy Trinity on 21st January 2019   

 

Signed ……………………………………………………………………………………………Print Name …….………………………………..                                       
 

 

  


